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Papers for the IMU General Assembly 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Further to CL 17/2022, I am writing to inform you that the papers for the General Assembly are 
now available. The papers can be accessed via the IMU GA 2022 Cloud (the password will 
follow shortly in a separate email). If you think that any paper is missing or wrong, please let 
me know at your very earliest convenience.  
 
The General Assembly will take place at 
 
 
                      Scandic Grand Marina Hotel & Marina Congress Center  
                      Katajanokanlaituri 6-7, 00160 Helsinki, Finland 
 
 
on 3–4 July 2022. 
 
The arrival and departure dates that you provided on your registration form have now been 
communicated to the Scandic Grand Marina Hotel. If you require a confirmation of your 
reservation or have any subsequent changes regarding your accommodation requirements, 
please contact the hotel directly via sales.marinacongress@scandichotels.com.  
 
Please note that all attendees will need to register their arrival before the start of the General 
Assembly. Registration will be open between 15:30–19:30 on 2 July 2022 and will take place 
in the 1st floor foyer (Europaea foyer) of the Marina Congress Center. If you cannot attend the 
General Assembly for any reason, please let me know at the earliest possible opportunity. 
 
For further general information on the General Assembly, please also refer to CL 12/2022, and 
for reimbursement information please see CL 10/2022. 
 
Finally, I refer to Article 20 in the IMU Statutes, which states: 
 
Any Adhering Organization of an IMU Member not represented at a meeting of the General 
Assembly may forward its votes by registered mail to the Secretary General of the Union; and 
such votes shall be valid, if received two weeks prior to the beginning of the General Assembly, 
and if the original question has not been modified by substantial amendments. Voting by 
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correspondence shall be in such a way that each Member of the Union casts its votes as a 
unit, counted as many times as the group indicates. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Helsinki for an exciting General Assembly meeting! 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  


